

NATO Cooperative Cyber Defence Centre of Excellence Tallinn, Estonia

Mr Houlin Zhao Secretary-General International Telecommunication Union Place des Nations 1211 Geneva 20 Switzerland

id 05. 2015 NO A. 1-12/15/450

Congratulations on the 150th Anniversary

Dear Mr Zhao

On behalf of the NATO Cooperative Cyber Defence Centre of Excellence, it is an honour for me to congratulate you on the 150th anniversary of the International Telecommunication Union, and convey our best wishes for the future.

The role of your organization in how we communicate across the globe cannot be underestimated. As a driver of innovation, the ITU has been a key contributor to international cooperation in this area and will continue to be a global champion promoting universal digital inclusion, cyber trust, new technologies and research.

The NATO CCDCOE, a think tank, research and training hub with an aim to enhance the cyber defence capability, cooperation and information sharing among NATO, its member nations and partners, stands ready to further our cooperation. We wish you and your colleagues success in all your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely

Artur Suzik Colonel

Director of NATO CCD COE